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       June 18, 2020 
 
 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 

 Re:   Case 19-W-0561 – Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. – Compliance with 
Commission Order Issued June 15, 2020.  

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 Enclosed for filing are revised Leaves 12 and 13 of P.S.C. No. 1 – Water and 
Purchased Water Adjustment Statement No. 1.  These amendments have an effective date of July 1, 
2020 and are transmitted for filing in compliance with Ordering Clauses Nos. 1 and 2 of the 
Commission’s Order Approving Initial Rates with Modifications, issued on June 15, 2020 in the 
above- referenced Proceeding.  
 
 The requirements of Public Service Law §89-C (10) and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1. as 
to newspaper publication for these amendments has been waived.  Eastdale Village Water-Works 
Corp. will individually notify its customers of the Commission’s determination in the above 
proceeding and will file a copy of this customer notification with the Secretary to the 
Commission as directed in the Commission’s Order.  
 
      Very truly yours, 
      
 
      Albert A. Natoli 
      On Behalf of  
      Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. 
 
Enclosures    
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